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PUBLIC NOTICE – SITEWALK 

Wednesday, January 18, 2023  
 

On Wednesday, January 18, 2023 the Freeport Project Review Board will conduct sitewalks at the 
following locations where applications for projects have been submitted. 
 
8:30 a.m. 1131 US Route One (Tax Assessor Map 21, Lot 31) 

The sitewalk will begin from the existing driveway entrance on the site.  The Board will 
look at the site in relation to an application submitted by David M. and Terry L, Davis for 
an after-the-fact change of use from Single-family Residential to Single-Family 
Residential and Construction Services.   The site contains a residential structure, a 4,842 
square foot barn and associated site improvements.  Additional changes include the 
relocation of some accessory structures, removal of some impervious area and some 
new landscaping.  

 
9:30 a.m. 15 Depot Street (Tax Assessor Map 10, Lot 24-2) 

The sitewalk will begin from the existing driveway entrance on the site.  The Board will 
look at the site in relation to an application submitted by Charter Maine Properties, LLC 
for a replacement structure at 15 Depot Street.  A three-story multiple-family dwelling 
with eight residential units is proposed in a 2,144 square foot footprint structure.  
Access to the site will remain from Depot Street and no new road is proposed.  No open 
space is required.  Design Review, Site Plan Review and Subdivision Review are required.   

 
The public is welcome to attend.  In case of inclement weather, please check the Town’s website 
to see if the walk has been postponed  www.freeportmaine.com or call the Planning Department 
at (207) 865-4743, option 5. 
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